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We are a class of the lower secondary school in Rome. 
This year we have joined the LINK TO SCHOOL project 
with our teacher



We have studied Africa and the main features of 
this Continent 



Each of us drew the outline of an 
African State on paper and printed a 
photo of the same State



In our classroom we all played 
together. Each of us spoke about 
the studied State, trying to give 
ideas to the classmates to help 
them understand, thanks to a 
photo, which country it was.

Then we drew the outline of 
Africa with a thread on the wall 
and recomposed, as in a puzzle, 
all the States of the continent.



The project was very 
b e a u t i f u l a n d 
interesting.
We have learned that is 
good to be different but 
it is important to have 
the same rights.


